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UG Admission Notice (20.07.2019) 

 

The 2nd Wish List for UG Admission in different Subjects will be published on 

21.07.2019 and wish can be registered up to 11.59 p. m. of 22.07.2019. 

Applicants who are interested are advised to convey their willingness   following 

the steps given below:  

The first column of the list appears as “Show Wish”.  

 After a click on “Show Wish” the applicant is directed to the login portal  

 Login with the Application Number and Password of the Applicant  

 The screen will display a dialogue box with option “I am interested”   

 Click on the box “I am interested” if you are interested.  

 At the top of the screen check the display “Your Name is successfully 

registered”.  

This ensures the registration of the Applicant in the 2nd Wish List. 

Successful registration of an applicant in the 2nd Wish List does not ensure 

admission. Admission will be made according to merit and availability of vacant 

seats. 

The applicants who do not register their willingness in the 2nd Wish List will not 

be considered for admission at any later stage and no further request will be 

entertained in this context.   
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